
PRODUCT NOTICE December 2, 2020

NEW PRESSURE GAUGES FOR REGULATORS & PILOTS

This product notice is to inform you that Kimray has made the decision to fulfill a longstanding request to upgrade our standard gauges 
for all pressure regulators and pilots to a liquid-filled model. This upgrade will provide customers a better quality, longer-lasting gauge.
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You asked, and we answered. Goodbye dry gauges; Hello, Flex Window!

In an effort to exceed industry expectations, we have selected a robust 
liquid-filled gauge that offers exciting new technology—the Flex Window 
gauge. We believe this will further eliminate the potential headaches that can 
come with a pressure gauge, giving users confidence and peace of mind.  

The pricing for pressure regulators and pilots will receive a nominal increase 
accordingly. We believe the value added in improved performance will be well 
worth it for our customers.

To get updated pricing information, contact your local Kimray store or 
authorized distributor.

This change is scheduled to go into effect on March 1st, 2021. Look for more 
information on these new gauges in the coming months!

Liquid-Filled Pressure Guages Now Standard


